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Packaging Change for WinRho 1500IU  

Customer Letter # 2023-32 

 

 
 
2023-11-14 
 
 
 
Dear Colleagues: 
 
Further to CL-2022-20, please see the attached letter from KI BioPharma LLC regarding the 
upcoming packaging change for WinRho 1500IU (300 mcg). The package will now reference KI 
BioPharma LLC, replacing Saol Therapeutics Research. The size of the shipping carton has 
also changed, as well as updates to the Product Monograph. Please see the attached letter for 
more details. 
 
Please share a copy of this customer letter with healthcare professionals at your hospital who 
might be interested in this information. 
 
This customer letter can also be viewed at www.blood.ca in the “Hospital Services” section. If 
you have questions about this letter, or if you require it in an accessible format, please contact 
your local hospital liaison specialist. 

 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jody Faught 
Director, Integrated Supply Chain Planning, Business Systems and Analytics 

 

https://www.blood.ca/sites/default/files/2022-08/CL_2022-20.pdf
http://www.blood.ca/
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